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8th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Tuesday 19th July 2022, Year 6 children will be having their end of year celebrations which includes an 

Awards and Prize Giving Ceremony that parents are invited to attend. The children will be allowed to leave 

school at 2.30 pm in order to get ready and return back to school for 4.00 pm. 

 

The agenda for the evening is as follows: 

 

4:15 pm – Oscars Awards and Prize Giving Ceremony - parents invited to attend 

5:15 pm – Parents leave  

5:30 pm – Buffet 

6:00 pm – Disco 

7:30 pm – children to be collected by parents. 

If you are able to contribute some packet food items, such as crisps, biscuits and chocolate towards the 

buffet they would be greatly appreciated. All donations to be in school by Wednesday 13th July 2022. 

If you wish your child to walk home at the end of the disco, we will need a letter from you beforehand. 

 
Yours sincerely          

 
 
L Smith 
Headteacher 
 


